SAINT PETER'S CATHOLIC CHURCH
NOVEMBER 12, 2017

“Afterwards the other virgins came and said, ‘Lord, Lord, open the door for us!” But he said in
reply, ‘Amen, | say to you, | do not know you.” Therefore, stay awake, for you know neither the
day nor the hour.” Matthew 25:11-13

104 WEST FIRST STREET « MANSFIELD, OHIO 44902
419.524.2572 | MANSFIELDSTPETERS.ORG

Mass Schedule:

Saturday: 5:00 pm
Sunday:  7:30am, 9:30 am, 11:30 am
Monday & Friday 5:30 pm
Tuesday - Thursday 7:00 am
Spanish Mass:

Resurrection Parish, Lexington

Sunday: 6:00 pm
Parish Office Hours:

Monday - Thursday: 7:30 am - 7:30 pm

Friday 7:30 am - 6:00 pm
Saturday: 10:00 am - 2:00 pm
Sunday 8:30am-12:30 pm
Pastoral Care Contacts:
Mes. Kristi Reindl 419.524.2572
Hospital & Follow-up
Nursing Homes/Assisted Living &
Prayer Pipeline
Deacon John Reef 419.529.3694

Shut-ins/Homebound

Sacrament of Baptism:

Please contact the Parish Center to begin
plans for the baptism of your baby or child.

Sacrament of Reconciliation:
Saturday: 3:00 - 4:30 pm
Other times by appointment.

Sacrament of Marriage:

Arrangements should be made at the Parish
Center at least six months in advance of the
ceremony. A wedding date is confirmed after
the initial meeting with a priest.

Sunday Nursery:
Sunday Nursery is temporarily unavailable until
further notice.

Bulletin Deadline:

Friday, 12:00 noon. All requests must be
submitted in writing or email and must
receive prior approval.

Parish Administrative Assistant:
Ms. Kristi Reindl 419.524.2572 ext.2122

Pastoral Staff:
Fr. Gregory R. Hite, Pastor
Fr. Austin Ammanniti, Parochial Vicar
Mr. Bill Johnson,
Director of Music & Liturgy
Ms. Lynne Lukach, Pastoral Associate
Mrs. Elizabeth Wurm, Director of
Religious Ed. & Youth Minister
Deacons:
Mr. John Reef
Mr. Dennis Striker

St. Peter’s School:

Ms. Tammy Haus
High School, Jr. High School

Mrs. Madalyn Bauer
Elementary School

Mrs. Ashley Rastorfer
Montessori

Parish Business Manager:
Mr. Evan Mumea

Director of Development:
Mr. Jason Crundwell

A PARISH OF THE SAINT JUAN DIEGO DEANERY, DIOCESE OF TOLEDO
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MASS INTENTIONS
Monday, November 13, Saint Frances Xavier Cabrini, Virgin

5:00 pm Rosary
5:30 pm North Central Ohio Vocations

Tuesday November 14, Weekday
7:00 am Parish
8:15 am Elementary Mass

Wednesday, November 15, Weekday
7:00 am Fred Marshall

Thursday, November 16, Weekday

7:00 am Frank E. Brucato
9:15 am Richard & Polly Wehinger
HS Mass

Friday, November 17, St. Elizabeth of Hungary, Religious

5:00 pm Rosary
5:30 pm Winifred Keller

Saturday, November 18, Vigil of the Thirty Third Sunday
in Ordinary Time
5:00 pm Madeline Taddeo

Sunday, November 19, Thirty Third Sunday in Ordinary Time
7:30am Parish
9:30am Jim Sgambellone
11:30am Boczymski Family

LECTOR/COMMUNION MINISTER
Saturday, November 18

5:00 pm L CTaddeo, B Rader
D D Falquette, B Nihei, D Hipp, T Hipp,
C Sgambellone, D Miller, M Joyce

Sunday, November 19
7:30am L T Murphy, D Bessemer
D L Danuloff, B Danuloff, M Collet, P Taylor,
K Randall, B Marshall, D Givens
9:30am L F Schuster, M Meinzer
D S Weber, A Seiss, J Hunt, A Harraman,
B Connolly, T Frasz, T Etzwiler, R Sliney
11:30am L C Mears, T Malec
D KYockey,JListon, F Leitenberger, J Laskey,
H Deel, B Riley, K Schreck, CMears,

MASS SERVERS
Saturday, November 18

5:00 pm A Baldasare, A Saltzgiver, E Holzmiller

Sunday, November 19
7:30am S Tridico, M Tridico, A Gasper
9:30am S Henrich, J Ambrose, S Ambrose
11:30am A Pindel, D McGinty, E Fesler

THE CHILDREN'’S LITURGY OF THE WORD
Sunday, November 19

9:30am  Abby

11:30am  Heather

On Sunday, November 26, we will have our annual Eucharistic
Adoration Sunday, on the Solemnity of Our Lord Jesus
Christ, King of the Universe. Following the 11:30 am Mass,
the Blessed Sacrament will be exposed throughout the
afternoon for private prayer and will conclude at 5:30 pm
with Evening Prayer and Benediction.

The Eucharistic presence of our Lord and Savior continues to
sustain our lives as Catholics. | hope that you will sacrifice a
little of your precious time to be with us for adoration at
some time during the afternoon. Since this is our Centenary
Year, | think it an appropriate time to ask for representatives
and various ministers of our parish to “sign up for a time” to
pray — for our parish and our parishioners; for our youth; for
our elderly and those who live alone; for our married couples
and those preparing for marriage; and those who are single;
for our sick and those suffering from disease; for vocations to
the priesthood, diaconate and religious life; for our school; for
those participating in religious education; and for those who
are in need of healing. I'm sure you, too, have particular
intentions to bring before our Lord! “Come to me, all you
who are burdened, and | will refresh you!”

| ask, in a particular way, that you pray for those who minister
in our parish — we priests and deacons; our parish staff; our
school administrators, teachers and religious educators; and
those employed by our parish to facilitate our day to day life
here. Itis all for the love of God!

St. John Paul Il stated in his encyclical, “On the Eucharist,” — “It
is pleasant to spend time with him, to lie close to his breast
like the Beloved Disciple (Jn. 13:25) and to feel the infinite
love present in his heart. If in our time Christians must be
distinguished above all by the ‘art of prayer,” how can we not
feel a renewed need to spend time in spiritual converse, in
silent adoration, in heartfelt love before Christ present in the
Most Holy Sacrament?” St. John Paul Il continues, “This
practice, repeatedly praised and recommended by the
Magisterium, is supported by the example of many saints.
Particularly outstanding in this regard was Saint Alphonsus
Ligouri, who wrote, ‘Of all devotions, that of adoring Jesus in
the Blessed Sacrament is the greatest after the sacraments,
the one dearest to God and the one most helpful to us.” The
Eucharist is a priceless treasure: by not only celebrating it but
also by praying before it outside of Mass we are enabled to
make contact with the very wellspring of grace (no. 25).”

This focused time of renewal will also be of great benefit to us
all - to individuals, families, adults, children and our parish at
large. There are many needs that we can bring before Christ,
and lay them at His feet, in humble reparation and worship.
Don't let this time pass without a visit, however brief it must
be.

| have frequently heard stories (with a smile on my face) of
Msgr. Goebel or Msgr. Hebbeler who would call students into
his office on Monday mornings for not being at Sunday
Vespers and Benediction. My - how times have changed!

Father Gregory Hite, Pastor
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PLEASE PRAY FOR THE SICK OF OUR PARISH

. Rose Mary Lang-Martin, Gwen Yockey, Bill Martin,
¢ John & Rose Anne Henney, Debbie Ashley, Pat
4 7 Colarosa, Hope Daugherty, Nick & Hilda Schemine,
meﬂ, Beverly Strauser, Mike Payton, Stacy Wiparina, Mary
Ann Switzer, Bill Ruhl, Jeannie Burkhalter, Richard
Shrilla, Ken Kayden, Krista Marshall, Rose Mary Martin (Vaccaro),
Theresa Merkli, Colleen Behr, Dan Henige, James Gann, Theresa
Schmidt, Aaron Blank, Don Blank, MaKaya Butler, Amy Foust,
Dolores Fancher, Sherry Studer, Cindy Lassen, Dina Riley, Alex
Porter, James Pekare, Joan Phalor, Julie Krous, Jeff Keil.

Names will only be listed for 4 weeks. If you wish to have
additional time, contact the Parish Center at 419.524.2572.

PLEASE REMEMBER YOUR PARISH ...

. in your estate planning or will. It is easy to do. Either
contact your financial planner or attorney — OR - contact
our parish Development Office. We are happy to assist you!
Your gift can be either “restricted,” meaning to be used for a
particular purpose and that purpose only, OR “unrestricted,”
which means it can be invested and used to support our
day to day expenses in the parish. Thank you for your
prayerful consideration!

OCTOBER NEW PARISHIONERS

Robert & Traci Wolfe and Family

OCTOBER BAPTISMS

2 Amora Marie and Alanah Christine Howard,

Thank you to so many parishioners for your tremendous
support of our prison ministry program. We appreciate your
questions, interest, and prayers. Keep our brothers at RiCl in
prayer this weekend as they participate in our fall Retreat.
We'll share their comments in a future Prison Ministry
Corner. Just a reminder—the only items we collect for RiCl
are plastic bags and yarn. Finally, as of this printing, the
execution of Alva Campbell appears certain this week. We
will have a silent Candlelight Prayer Vigil Tuesday evening,
Nov. 14, from 7 to 8 pm. on State Route 13 across from the
entrance sign to ManCl. Please park in the business lots on
the west side of the road.

APOLLO’S FIRE

You are cordially invited to attend the next program in the
St. Peter’'s Music Series: Christmas on Sugar Loaf Mountain:
An lIrish-Appalachian Celebration, with Apollo’s Fire, as they
return to St. Peter's to present this world premiere
performance.  The performance will be Wednesday,
November 29 at 7:00 pm in the Church. Under the
direction of Jeanette Sorrell, and featuring Soprano Amanda
Powell and Tenor Ross Hauck, the Apollo’s Singers will be
accompanied by strings, lute, banjo and hammered
dulcimer in this tribute to the roots of Appalachian music
for the holidays. Suggested donation is $10 per person. No
one will be turned away because of an inability to donate.

Please make plans to attend this once-in-a-lifetime event.
Call 419.524.2572, ext. 2113 for more information.

SUPPORT OUR PRIESTS’ RETIREMENT

Our priests have made a gift of their lives in service to the
Church, and we are grateful for their many years of priestly
ministry. In the United States, half of all the U.S. diocesan
priests are expected to retire by 2019.

Please express your appreciation for those who have
faithfully served in the Diocese of Toledo by making a gift to
Perpetuate the Gift Appeal. Once a priest retires, he is
responsible for his own personal expenses such as housing,
clothing, and food. Your gift benefits our diocesan priests,
retired diocesan priests, and your parish. The Perpetuate the
Gift appeal also helps retiring priests with the cost of
healthcare by providing a Medicare supplement. All funds
contributed between October 1, 2017 and December 31,
2017, help reduce the amount the parish contributes to the
fund. A gift of cash or check can be sent to Perpetuate the
Gift, PO Box 954, Toledo, OH, 43697 or placed in the parish

collection. A gift may also be made online at
www.toledodiocese.org.
SUNDAY OFFER(NG
e Week of
Q
— <3 10/21—10/27/17
Sunday Collection
Total Sunday Collection To Date: $266,044.00
Total Budgeted Sunday Collection To Date: $276,300.00
Sunday Collection Surplus/(Deficit) ($10,256.00)
School Collection
Total School Collection To Date: $58,397
Total Budgeted School Collection To Date: $53,997
School Collection Surplus/(Deficit) $4,400
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CAPITAL CAMPAIGN FINANCIAL UPDATE

SNEC00, | Total Pledged: $2,609,228
7

S
&
5

R 5 it Amount needed to $390,771
O*/NG RS reach challenge goal:
Payments to Date: $1,691,055
Y

As of October 31,2017

SCHOOL NEWS
? VISIT OUR SCHOOL ANY DAY WITH APPOINTMENT

Parents, if you are considering St. Peter’s School for your child's
education, you are invited to spend part of a school day here at
St. Peter's with your child to experience all the activities and
classroom instruction that take place.

Please call the school administrators to arrange a visit that is
convenient for you and your child.

o Mrs. Ashley Rastorfer — Montessori Director
419.524.2572 ext. 4113

e Mrs. Madalyn Bauer — Elementary Principal
419.524.2572 ext. 4101

e Ms. Tammy Haus - High School & Junior High Principal
419.524.2572 ext. 3100

St. Peter School admits students of any race, color, national and ethnic
origin to all rights, privileges, programs and activities generally accorded
or made available to students at the school. It does not discriminate on
the basis of race, color, national and ethnic origin in administration of its
educational policies, admissions policies, scholarship and loan programs

SPECIAL NEEDS STUDENTS

Parents of students with special needs enrolled or will
soon be enrolled in Catholic Schools within the Diocese of
Toledo are invited to a presentation by the Ohio
Department of Education, Thursday, November 16, 6-8
pm, St. Jerome Parish Hall, Walbridge. Sue Cosmo, Director
of the Office of Nonpublic Educational Options, will
answer your questions about state funding for students
with IEP’s attending Catholic schools under the Autism
and Peterson Scholarship Programs.

For more information contact Marsha Rivas, 419.214.4938,
mrivas@toledodiocese.org.

CHRISTMAS CLASSIC

The Christmas Classic will be Saturday, December 2,
from 9 am to 12 noon. If you are interested in renting a
craft show table, please contact Mary Rennpage at
terryrennpag@earthlink.net., or information is available in
the Parish Center.

SAINT MARGARET SUNDAY MISSAL
800.566.6150

www. wipmusic.com

ADVERTISER
of the week

ANNUAL ALL SOULS MASS

At our annual All Soul's Mass last Sunday we
remembered the lives of 107 loved ones of many people in
our parish. The Mass was a meaningful celebration for
those who attended and the reception was a nice
opportunity to gather and continue to share the memories
of our loved ones. The Candles and Crosses with your
loved ones’ name are available for pick up in the Parish
Center as well as extra programs beginning November 13.

* * * * * *

| would like to thank Bill Johnson and the Traditional Choir,
the Bereavement Team, especially Sheryl Weber who acted
as coordinator, the Eucharistic Ministers, the lectors, the
Knights of Columbus who were the ushers, Carol
Sgambellone and the funeral lunch folks who provided the
food and coordinated the reception, John Thrasher and Jon
Ralph for making all the wooden crosses, Angie Dillon who
labeled the candles, Fran Leitenberger who is the keeper of
our All Souls’ Book and Scroll, and especially all those who
attended the Mass to pray together and support one
another. Krist Reind|

* * * * * *

| would like to thank the bereavement team, Father Austin,
Bill Johnson, Ginny Corso and the choir, Angie Dillon, the
lectors, Eucharist Ministers, servers, ushers, Knights of
Columbus and funeral lunch committees, and anyone |
may have forgotten for all their help for the All Souls' Mass.
Sheryl Weber

SUBSTITUTE TEACHERS NEEDED

Our bool for substitute teachers for the elementary and high
school/junior high has greatly diminished in the past two
years. We are in need of qualified subs.

You must have a 4 year bachelor's degree in order to
substitute teach. If you are interested, you need to apply to
the State of Ohio Department of Education for a 1-year short
term Substitute General Education License. In order to apply
for this, you will need to submit transcripts to the site. The
Diocese of Toledo requires that you have current BCI/FBI
background checks done and that you have completed
Virtus Protecting God’s Children training. We have directions
on file here for what the Toledo Diocese requires and the
contact  person  would be  Vickie  Fitts at
vfitts@toledodiocese.org.

If you are wanting to substitute in other school districts
along with ours, you will need to follow the Mid Ohio
Education Service Center requirements. The contact number
for MOESC is 419.774.5520.


tel:419-524-0979
mailto:vfitts@toledodiocese.org
tel:(419)%20774-5520
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EXPOSITION AND ADORATION OF THE
BLESSED SACRAMENT FOR THE SOLEMNITY OF
CHRIST THE KING.

Beginning with Eucharistic
8l November 26, 2017 at the end of 11:30 am Mass
and concluding with the Evening Prayer and
Benediction at 5:30 pm in the church.

Everyone is invited to come and spend an hour or two in
prayer and adoration before the exposed Blessed Sacrament.
Jesus waits for you! Won't you plan ahead to spend some
time in adoration and thanksgiving? Come join us and bring
a friend or two!

LET'S SHOWER THE SISTERS WITH CARDS FOR
THE HOLIDAYS

Sister Bernard Marie and Sister Paula are always
communicating with us to say they are well
and that they keep us in their thoughts and
prayers. During this time of Thanksgiving
and Christmas, perhaps you would have
time to send them each a card—with a
special message so they know THEY are in
the thoughts and prayers of so many of us
here. Here's their address if you would like

to take part in this “card shower” for them.

Sister Bernard Marie Campbell, Sister Paula Bingert (same
address for both) Our Lady of Angels, 1201 Wyoming, Joliet
IL 60435.

BOY’'S TENNIS COACH NEEDED

Mansfield St. Peter's High School is in need of
someone to fill the position of the Boy's Tennis
Coach for the 2018 Season.

Interested candidates can apply to the Athletic Director,
Annemarie Mauric, at mauricannemarie@myspartans.org.
You must have a current PAP or be able to obtain one, as
well as fulfilling the requirements regarding Child Safety
through the Diocese of Toledo.

ST. PETER’S RESPECT LIFE CHAPTER

Please check out new CDs in our kiosk in the

¢ Main vestibule. We are blessed to have such tal-

%c‘;‘(‘(\vx ented apologists that can educate us in our Cath-

<4y olic faith. Most are only an hour in length and are

very nicely done. The Pillar of Fire, Pillar of Truth

is a pamphlet that explains what we believe as Catholics
and why we believe it. So stop by and shop.

BLUE BARRELS: December 9-10

Exposition on .

POTICAS & KIEFFELS

Orders for poticas & kieffels are in the bulletin this
@ weekend. Kieffels are crescent shaped ethnic

& cookie with a nut filling. Both poticas & kieffels
usually sell out, so please order early! We will bake kieffels
on November 27 starting at 9:00 am in cafeteria. Poticas on
November 30 & December 1 starting at 8:00 am. Christmas
Classic is on December 2 (we will make butter rings early
that morning). WE NEED LOTS OF HELPERS ALL THAT WEEK
& GENTLEMEN ARE GREATLY NEEDED. Call Jenny Wala
419.756.6064 for information.

“JOIN HANNA” PROJECT

Donate art or craft to help Hanna raise $ for hurricane relief
for our sister parish in the Caribbean. Call Ann Brown
419.756.6983 for details.

HEARTS AND MINDS

Our next meeting is Tuesday November 28, 5:30-7:00 pm in
the Assisi Room on the 4th floor of the High School
building. Come in through the Parish Center Office. If you
are experiencing mental health issues in your family,
please come for coffee and prayer. Our discussion this year
focuses on compassion. For further information contact
Sue Malaska vmalaska@neo.rr.com or call 419.756.0962.

NOVEMBER BIRTHDAYS

We want to recognize and say a special prayer for
the parishioners celebrating birthdays in the month

of November, especially the seventeen people who
are 85 and above:

Evelyn Twardzik, Sr. Paula Bingert, Jennie Reale, Giselle
Sgambellone, Margaret Soulen, Bill Spognardi, Patricia
Bubash, Ross Frisbee, Betty Finlayson, Richard Dropsey,
Dolores Fancher, Donald Saxton, James Buckey, Pauline
Berger, Jerrina Heston, Helen Gustin, Frances Schmidt.

NIGHTS OF COLUMBUS PANCAKE BREAKFAST

AN
ZASLTS
\iﬁ/
The Knights of Columbus will be hosting a pancake

breakfast in the church basement after all Sunday morning
Masses on December 10, 2017.

Enjoy a great meal and fellowship with friends and family!

RECYCLING—NEXT DATE: DECEMBER 8, 2017
é’% 10:00 am—11:00 am & 2:00 pm—4:00 pm
i

(Every 2nd Friday of the month) in the Franciscan Activity Center
parking lot
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The Culture Project is returning to the Diocese of Toledo! Five missionaries from the Culture Project will be staying in the Diocese of
Toledo October 2017, through May 2018 and are available to give presentations on human dignity and living the virtue of chastity. They are
available to speak with your high school, junior high school, youth group, or homeschooling group. To learn more, email Peter Range at
prange@toledodiocese.org. Join the movement and let’s help restore a culture of life! The Culture Project is an initiative of young people
set out to restore culture through the experience of virtue. They proclaim the dignity of the human person and the richness of living sexual
integrity, inviting our culture to become fully alive. You can learn more about and schedule the Culture Project at www.restoreculture.com.

Seeking Volunteers for Our HOPE Food Pantry in Mansfield, Volunteers will be assisting guest check in, stock shelves, sort
donations, and various other tasks. We are open Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, and Friday from 8:30—3:30 pm. Please contact Byron Wynn,
Volunteer Coordinator 419.214.4950 or email him at bwynn@toledodiocese.org.

North Central Ohio Vocations Club will welcome Fr. Fishore Kottana Pastor of Our Lady of Lourdes Parish in New London as our guest
speaker on Monday, Nov. 13, after the 5:30 pm Mass which he will celebrate. His topic will be Journey of Faith. Dinner in the Franciscan
Center after Mass is $7. Guests welcome. For more information call Moni Massa, NCOVC program coordinator at 419.589.2981.

College Seniors & Post Graduates & Parents, you are invited to Ave Fall Fest, Thursday, November 16, at Domino’s Farms in Ann
Arbor. 6:00 p.m. Dinner ~ 6:30 p.m. Program. Meet the director of admissions Claire O’Keefe, alum Erin Mersion, and AMSL founder Tom
Monaghan. Learn about the generous Ave Maria School of Law - Michigan/Toledo Full-Tuition Scholarship (plus additional stipend). FREE -
Registration required by Mon, Nov. 13 to attend! For more information & to register go to www.avemariafoundation.org or call 734.930.3441.

Office Volunteers needed in Mansfield & Norwalk, Catholic Charities is seeking office volunteers to join our teams in Mansfield and
Norwalk. We need individuals to answer phones, file, and support Catholic Charities mission to help people of all faiths by providing
assistance, information and referrals, and demonstrating God'’s love. Contact Byron Wynn, Catholic Charities Volunteer Coordinator:
419.214.4950 or bwynn@toledodioceses.org.



http://www.avemariafoundation.org
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FLOWER DONATIONS for the month of October 2017. Thank you for the following people who made donations to our flow-
er fund to help make our church sanctuary so beautiful.

TODAY’S READINGS READINGS FORTHE WEEK

First Reading — Wisdom is easily discerned by Monday: Wis 1:1-7; Ps 139:1b-10; Lk 17:1-6

those who love her (Wisdom 6:12-16). Tuesday: Wis 2:23 — 3:9; Ps 34:2-3,16-19; Lk 17:7-10
Psalm — My soul is thirsting for you, O Lord my Wednesday: Wis 6:1-11; Ps 82:3-4, 6-7; Lk 17:11-19

God (Psalm 63). Thursday:  Wis 7:22b — 8:1; Ps 119:89-91, 130, 135,
Second Reading — Since we believe that Jesus 175; Lk 17:20-25

died and rose again, through Jesus, God will bring Friday: Wis 13:1-9; Ps 19:2-5ab; Lk 17:26-37

with him those who have died (1 Thessalonians
4:13-18 [13-14]).

Gospel — Stay awake! You know neither the day Sundav: Prv 31:10-13. 1920 30-31: Ps 128:1-5-
nor the hour (Matthew 25:1-13). tnaay: vV Tn s, 12nel, S2 LTS 1oty

The English translation of the Psalm Responses from Lectionary for Mass © 1969, 1981, 1997, 1 Thes 5:1-6; Mt 25:14-30 [14-15, 19-21]
International Commission on English in the Liturgy Corporation. All rights reserved.

Saturday: Wis 18:14-16; 19:6-9; Ps 105:2-3, 36-37,
42-43; Lk 18:1-8

A FAMILY PERSPECTIVE

® As the man in today’s Gospel entrusted his servants with his money, so God has ‘entrusted’ our family to us. Like
“B\ the good servants, we are expected not to play it safe, but to selflessly and totally invest ourselves in each other.

~ by Bud Ozar

This week’s cover art: Wikipedia.org
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